
Board Briefs – July 25, 2024 

• Received staff departmental reports 
• Received reports from directors and staff on meetings that were recently attended 
• Reviewed and approved goals from the Strategic Planning session held in June 
• Discussed plans for the upcoming Annual Meeting to be held on Thursday, September 5th  
• Approved donation recommendations from the Operation Round Up Committee 
• Approved Inventory of Work Orders #100 in the amount of $461,827.84 
• Reviewed upcoming meeting dates and registrations 
• Held an Executive Session 
  
 
The next regular board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 29, 2024, at the cooperative office in 
Mount Ayr. 


